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OIR: 2425/1208 
 
 
9 December 2024 
 

 
 

 
 
Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your letter of 3 December 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
How many of the 650 plants that were recently dug up in the sanddunes in 
Paraparaumu have been replanted, and in which parks and reserves? 
 
All of the plants removed from the Paraparaumu Dunes were replanted at Pharazyn 
Reserve, adjacent to the 2024 school planting area.  
 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 

 
Brendan Owens 
Group Manager Customer and Community 
Kaiwhakahaere Rōpū - Kiritaki me te Hapori 
 
 




